
Members of the Senate Industry and Business Committee,

Please render a DO PASS recommendation on   SB 2392 in order to protect ND from a digital bank central currency if
the federal government succeeds in its efforts to implement one. States must do all they can to send a message to the
federal government that free citizens to not want a CBDC to replace the US dollar. 

Frank Giustra, CEO of the Fiore Group, states, "No currency in history has ever been launched without a gold backing,
including the U.S. dollar. The government is going to reward or punish you depending on how they want to fine tune the
economy. This is a very scary proposition which leads to social credit scores and a tyrannical overreaching government,
which should never be considered for use by free citizens. 

Please render a DO PASS regarding SB 2392. 

Thank you for your consideration on this matter and your service to North Dakota.

Sincerely,
Jacqui Skadberg 
District 26


